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NEWS RELEASE
Release Date:  December 9, 2020 

NAPA COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT 
RESCHEDULES JURY TRIALS,  

CONSOLIDATES CALENDARS FOR HOLIDAYS 
 
NAPA, CA – Due to the worsening pandemic and the possibility 
that Napa County will be affected by a stay-at-home order, the 
Napa Superior Court has taken steps to further reduce foot traffic to 
its courthouses with a series of actions through early January.  
 
This includes the following: 
 
• Canceling jury trials through at least January 8, 2021 and 

rescheduling them for a later date.  
 
• Providing jury service credit for those summoned between 

December 7, 2020 and January 8, 2021. Anyone due to report 
during this time will be considered as completing jury service. 
There is no need to call or report for jury duty. 

 
• Consolidating court calendars from December 21-31, 2020. 

No in-person hearings will occur in the Historic Courthouse and 
only three courtrooms will be used in the Criminal Courthouse. 
Check here to see if your hearing has been affected: 
http://www.napa.courts.ca.gov/caselookup.  

 
• Encouraging the use of remote appearances when possible. 

Note that some calendars require remote appearances, others 
strongly encourage it. Be sure to confirm the nature and location 
of your hearing by accessing courtroom calendars here: 
http://www.napacourt.com/Remote.  

 
These steps should reduce the number of people coming to our 
courthouses, thereby enhancing the public safety protocols the 
Court has had in place throughout the pandemic. 
 
For any questions or other inquiries, please contact the Court 
Executive Office at 707-299-1110.          
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